
 

If there is enough snow for all classes to safely participate, we will 

open our tubing hill for this Forest Valley led, highly structured, 

approximately 25 min., tubing activity. 

 Forest Valley staff will decide on the morning of your trip if 

tubing is possible, after considering factors such as amount 

of snow, weather etc. 

 If our hill is open, we will automatically allocate your class 

time on the hill.   

 We will also ask you and your volunteers to help monitor 

students as they await their turn on the hill and to supervise 

students as they exit their tube and return to the safety cue. 

 

As per OPHEA Guidelines, a properly fitting CSA approved hockey 

or a skiing/snowboard helmet certified by a recognized safety 

standards association will be provided, and is mandatory for all 

participants.  Students may, if the parents/guardians choose, bring 

their own CSA approved snow sport helmet with them to Forest 

Valley. 

 


